Headcorn Primary School

Dear Parent







        September 2017

Your child wishes to join the Football Club for Years 3 and 4 at Headcorn School. The club will begin on Wednesday 27th September and will run from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  If you are collecting your child at the end of the club, please meet them on the KS2 playground. 
Please complete and return the reply slip.  All children must have studded footwear and shin pads.  Jewellery must be removed.  Please ensure that your child wears warm clothing.  The club will continue when it is cold, as long as it isn’t raining heavily.  The children can wear tracksuits, gloves, old jumpers etc.

Yours sincerely

Mr Andrews

(--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Please Complete and Return to School

I give permission for my child to join the School Football Club for Years 3 and 4.  
· Should the necessity arise, I agree to the person in charge to give consent on my behalf, for an anaesthetic to be administered or for any other urgent treatment as considered necessary by the medical authorities present. 

Signed …………………………………………………………
Date ……………………

Parent of ………………………………………………………
Class ……………………

Contact telephone number ……………………………………

In the event of the club being cancelled at short notice (ie bad weather) my child can:

Walk home alone (

Stay at school until collected (
Other, please specify (
At the end of the club, my child can:

Walk home alone (

Stay at school until collected (
Other, please specify (
